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1. The purpose of this Merchant Marine Notice is to communicate the sanction to all

those vessels of Panamanian Registry that deliberately deactivate the Long Range

Identification and Tracking Equipment (LRIT) or the Automatic Identification System

(AIS).

2. This sanction will apply in the same manner to all those vessels that has being

detained in jurisdictional waters of the Republic of Panama, make any movements

without prior authorization from the General Directorate of Merchant Marine and / or

deactivate the LRIT System or the AIS Equipment.

3. This sanction is established in the Resolution No  106-048-DGMM of the 19th of

August of 2019.

September, 2019 

Inquiries concerning the subject of this Circular or any other request should be directed to: 
SEGUMAR. 
Directorate General of Merchant Marine 
Panama Maritime Authority  

Phone: (507) 501-5348 / 501-5350. 
E-mail: rberrocal@segumar.com     deputychief@segumar.com

PanCanal Building  
Albrook, Panama City 
Republic of Panama 
Tel: (507) 501-5355 mmc@amp.gob.pa
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